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June 11, 2025 

 

WITHDRAWAL OF PROJECT 

 

Memorandum To:  All Bidders 
 

Subject:   ME00097 

 

 

Bid Letting Date:  June 25, 2025 

 

This is to advise that NCDOT has decided to withdraw the subject project from the above letting 

due to an insufficient number of bidders attending the Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting.  This project 

will be re-advertised at a later date.   

 

 

For questions, please contact me at (919) 707-7392 or at mbiedell@ncdot.gov. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Biedell, PE, CPM 

Maintenance and Operations Support Manager 

 

//mjb 

 

  

  

http://www.ncdot.gov/
mailto:mbiedell@ncdot.gov

